
NORTHWEST TERRITORIES

(d) Dut-o f-Canada: in-patient
maximum $75 a day for aduits and
children. $12 a day for newborn. Les-
ser of charge or $75 for out-patient
dialysis for chronic renal failure.
(Canadian funds)

Authorized charges
(a) $4 a day in general hospitals,

excluding newborn,
(b) $6.50 a day for aduits and $1 a

day for children under the age of 19
in extended-care hospitals,

(c) $2 for each emergency or
minor surgical out-patient treatment,

(d) $2 for day-care surgical ser-
vices,

(e) $1 for out-patient cancer
therapy, psychiatric day-care or
night-care and psychiatric out-
patient services, out-patient
Phvsiotherao)v services, diabetic

Medical Care Unsurance
Benefits
Standard benefits(e): Ail medically-
required services of medical prac-
titioners and certain su rgical-dental
procedures undertaken by dental
surgeons in hospitals.

Additionaf benefits(b): Full travel
coverage, plus iving expenses al-
Iowance, while away from home for
treatment of cancer, cystic fibrosis,
tuberculosis or mental îilness. Also
cost of drugs required to treat spe-
cific chronic diseases. Assistance
towards travel costs to receive medi.
cal treatment away from home
community.

Premium per month - none


